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Michael Mason <mike@dezotrading.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 1:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am highly opposed to the proposed regulation that would reduce my leverage for Forex trading to 10:1. With
this sort of margin requirement, it would no longer be possible for me, with my small account, to make any sort
of decent income. I am retired and need this income to continue to make my mortgage payment. It should be
my choice how to risk my money, not the government’s.

Regards,

Michael Mason
1825 Krpan Dr
Rosevifle CA 95747
916. 768.2403 direct
916. 771.6869 fax
mike @ dezotradinq, corn


